
 

 

Week 13th-17th September 2021 

                                                         

Dear Parents,  
This is our weekly bulletin. It is our aim to keep you informed about what your child is learning 

at school, how you can help at home and any reminders.  
 

We’ve have continued to enjoy getting to know all of the children and we have been amazed 

at how well they have settled in this week. Well done to all of you! 
 

Tapestry 

Look out for your activation link which should have arrived via e- mail this week. You will be 

able to set your own password. Once your account is activated you can view your child’s 

learning journey. Please come and talk to Mrs Fuller if you have any issues activating your 

account.  

 

Please Remember-  

 

• Fruit will be provided at school for snack. However, please send in a labelled bottle of 

water for your child to use during the day. 

• If your child is having a packed lunch, please send in a labelled lunch bag. 

• If your child is having a lunch provided by school, please talk to your child about the 

options on offer for that day. 

 

 

Next week we will be talking about ourselves, what we enjoy doing and what we are good at. 

Please talk to your child about what he/she is good at doing, it could be anything such as 

riding a bike, tidying up or counting. We will be sharing these books; ‘Super Duper You’ by 

Sophie Henn and ‘All the Ways to Be Smart’ by Davina Bell and Allison Colpoys. We will also 

talk about how we have changed as we have grown from babies to now. Please send into school 

a baby photo of your child next week for our discussion or upload their photo to tapestry.  

 

Maths 

In Maths we will be matching and sorting objects and singing counting songs. If you would like 

to support your child at home with this, you can play games such as ‘snap’ and dominoes. 

  

PE 

Foundation Stage PE day is Friday. Please can your child come into school wearing the 

Willow Bank PE kit (green t-shirt, black shorts, black trainers). Your child can wear the 

Willow Bank School jumper and black jogging bottoms on cold days (please remember no 

hoodies or football kits are not permitted). 

We will be starting PE on Friday, 17th September. 

. 

Please ensure you keep up to date with all the school dates/news and PTA events at our 

website, www.willowbankinfant.com.  Mrs Masters publishes a weekly newsletter every Friday.  

 

http://www.willowbankinfant.com/

